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9 February 2022 

  
 

NOTICE OF AMENDMENT 

 
 

Amendment to Airworthiness Notices 
 
 

Please be informed that the following Airworthiness Notices have been cancelled:  

 

1) C29 Fire Precautions – Aircraft Toilets; and  

2) C55 Additional Cabin Safety Requirements for Airbus A380 Aircraft. 

 

The contents in the abovementioned Airworthiness Notices have already been 

duplicated or superseded by existing requirements in the Air Navigation Regulations, 

Technical Requirements or Advisory Circulars.  

 

The abovementioned changes comes into effect on 9 February 2022, and can be found 

in Airworthiness Notices Issue 27 at our CAAS website. 

 

Should you have any suggestions or comments on the above, please provide your 

feedback to https://go.gov.sg/feedback-on-publication.  

 
Issued by 
SAFETY POLICY AND PLANNING DIVISION 
CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF SINGAPORE 

https://www.caas.gov.sg/legislation-regulations/regulatory-requirements/safety-regulation/airworthiness
https://go.gov.sg/feedback-on-publication

